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This Meeting 

Charles Cook (Rotary Club of Sandy Bay)  -  Loaves 
& Fishes Project 

 

Last Meeting 
Lana Neads from the Ukraine Community 

 

  
 

Lana has lived and worked in Tasmania for the last 7 years, working in IT. 
 
Lana is heavily involved with the Association of Ukrainians in Tasmania, an organisation 
established in 1954, after the first displaced persons arrived in Tasmania following World 
War Two.  The organisation is part of a nationwide structure, the Australian Federation of 
Ukrainian Organisations, who are working together to support those, who once again, 
seek refuge in Australia. 
 
Currently the Tasmanian Association is helping and supporting 30 refugees who have 
arrived in Tasmania so far. 
 
Lana spoke very passionately about the work the Association is doing to help these 
displaced people. 
 
Go to their website at UkesinTas.wordpress.com for information on how the community 
can support the Association.  

http://www.rotaryclublindisfarne.org.au/


 

Update from our President 
 
The Club had a good turn-up to the District Assembly in chilly Deloraine, with nine of our 
members (including two from Sunrise) participating.  Mike was in the thick of things 
running around and doing various announcements, Richard did a breakout section for 
incoming secretaries and Peter M also did a brief presentation (yes, I can confirm he 
spoke for less than a genuine two minutes!).  
 
Overall, very good presentations from the various speakers about youth programs, 
service projects and public image.  After a few technical difficulties, we saw a video from 
incoming Rotary International President, Jennifer Jones, introducing the “Imagine Rotary” 
theme for 2022/2023.   
 
There is something for us to take notice of from the Assembly.  For our consideration is a 
pilot project called “Creating Tomorrow”.  Zone 8 has been selected by Rotary 
International as a potential region to consider this project.  I won’t go into the details 
now, but our Club will receive a presentation about this at one our meetings.  I expect 
this will be around the same time as incoming District Governor, Bob Calvert, will grace 
us with his presence (3rd of August).  Sometime after this I will be voting on behalf of our 
Club on whether our district is willing to participate in this project.  Of course, I will seek 
advice on this from you, the members.  
 
Please save the date for the “Change Over Dinner”.  Yes, there is no change of office 
bearers for 2022/2023, but we should recognise the year we have had and have a look 
forward to the coming year.  At this stage the options are to have the meeting catered at 
the Bowls Club on Wednesday the 6th of July, or we will have it at the Bellerive Yacht 
Club on Thursday the 7th.  We will keep you posted on this on.  
 
 
President Stephen 
 

 
 



 

 
PROGRAM  - 2022  (Meetings to be held on first and third Wednesdays) 

Date Speaker Topic 

   

15 June Charles Cook – Rotary Club of Sandy 
Bay 

Loaves & Fishes Project 

6 (or 7?) 
July 

Club Change Over Dinner Joint meeting with Clarence Sunrise TBA 

13 July Board Meeting  

20 July Rose Bray – Ten Lives How can Cats & Wildlife coexist 

3 August District Governor’s Official  Club visit  -  
partners night 

 

 

 
MEETING ROSTER 

This Meeting 
 

15 June 
Charles Cook  -  Loaves 

& Fishes Project 
 

Chair:           Ted K 
Reception: Kathy H 
 

Next Meeting 
 

6 (or 7?) July 
Club Change Over 

Dinner 
 

Chair:           Stephen B 
Reception: Kathy H 
Set Up:         TBA 

Last Meeting 
 

1 June 
Lana Neads from the 
Ukraine Community 

 

Remember to advise the Club of your attendance & meal requirement before 
every meeting 

 

 



 
Bill’s Jams & Preserves for Sale on Wednesday night 

($5 small $10 large) 
Raising funds for the Loaves & Fishes Project 

 



 
THEY SAY THAT LAUGHTER IS THE BEST MEDICINE! 

(with thanks to Members of the Club for sharing these via social media or email) 

 

 
 

 


